
 

 

 

 

Public Service Announcement 
 

QEC requesting residents in Rankin Inlet to 
continue to conserve power 
 

Start Date: November 30, 2016 
End Date: November 30, 2016 
Rankin Inlet                45 sec 

 
Qulliq Energy Corporation (QEC) is requesting residents in Rankin Inlet to continue 
to conserve power to prevent the need for rotating power outages. 
 
QEC now has three of five generator sets in operation. All three engines will be 
needed to meet the community’s electricity demand while the maintenance crew 
works towards repairing the other generator sets. 
 
QEC will provide further updates through social media and the local radio station. 
 

QEC would like to thank the residents for their cooperation and understanding. 
 
        ###  
 
Media Contact: 
Leevede Atagoyuk 
Communications Officer 
Qulliq Energy Corporation 
(867) 979-7529 


